Ashley Fell

From: Joshua Dzat <jdzatsy@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 4:22 PM
To: Public Comment

I am all for the easement and new projects purposed for Owen bell area. | vote yes

RECEIVED
SEP 12 2023

Town Mangzger’s Office




Ashley Fell

From: K Blanchette <sailingkmb1@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 3:51 PM

To: Public Comment

Subject: Proposed Commercial Development - 536, 542, 552 Hartford Pike, Dayville

Dear Town Council

I am writing in strong support of the proposed development at the above address. Not only would this
development bring in new businesses to Killingly which is sorely needed but it would also increase the
pleasure of using the neighboring park.

Please vote in favor of this development as it will be a great addition to the Town of Killingly.

Thank you

Kimberly Blanchette

RECEIVED
SEP 12 2023

Town Manager’s Office




Ashley Fell

From: Jason Mistark <jmistark16@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 3:09 PM
To: Public Comment

| vote yes on the Owen Bell Park easement and new project

Jason Mistark
16 E Franklin St
Danielson CT
06239

RECEIVED
SEP 12 2023

Town Manager’s Office




Ashley Fell

From: Paula Norberg <paulanorberg17@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 4:46 PM

To: Public Comment

Subject: Proposed Owen bell easement RE@IEUWE@
SEP 12 2023

I am in favor of this proposed easement. Town Manager’s Office

Paula Norberg

85 Sunset

Dayville, CT



